
Essex County Office of the Purchasing Agent 
7551 Court Street 

Elizabethtown, NY 12932 
518-873-3330 

 
 
 
 
 
 
April 6, 2010 
 
Re: Request for Proposals – A.P.A. Site Analysis 
 
 
Dear Ms. Osterhoudt: 
 
 You have been awarded the Bid for A.P.A. Site Analysis for Essex County 
opened on March 19, 2010.                                      
 
 We will be sending you a contract shortly.  If there are any questions please call 
me at 518-873-3332. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Linda M. Wolf, C.P.A. 
Purchasing Agent 
 


